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Dear Batuz, dear Uli:

This is a letter concerning the Dieste event at Altzella. Those of us coming from
Cadenabbia will arrive at Altzella in the afternoon of Sunday 30 May. I am trying to
arrange that other participants in the planning for a Dieste conference will arrive on 31
May. The discussions might begin that evening but will be concentrated on 1 June.
The participants may depart either in the afternoon or evening of 1 June or on the
morning of 2 June. Nancy and I will depart Dresden on Thursday 3 June.

Requests relative to participants:
1) Earlier I sent you a fax with the travel plans of Professor Jorg Schlaich of Stuttgart.

Please send him a letter confirming that he will be met at the Dresden airport (Mon., 31

May, 19:05) and returned there (departing flight, Tues. 1 June, 16:50). I have

- promised nothing for his travel costs, but you may wish to offer that.

2) Herewith I send you a fax with the travel plans of Professor Thomas Herzog of
Munich, Please send him a letter confirming that he will be met at the Dresden airport
(Mon., 31 May, 16:35) and returned there (departing flight, Tues. 1 June, 20:50). I
have promised nothing for his travel costs, but you may wish to offer that.

3) Urgent: You agreed that one additional person associated with MIT would be
invited to Cadenabbia (arrival Milan Thursday 27 May) and then continuing on to
Altzella on 30 May. The person I have nominated is Edward Allen, an architect with
extensive experience and publishing in building technology. I have understood this to
be an invitation with travel to Cadenabbia provided by the Adenauer Foundation. If
that is correct, would you please send an invitation to him at 129 Eliot Street, South
Natick, MA 01760 (off. tel. and fax 508 653-3852; home tel 508 655-8267;
<allenarch@compuserve.com> Please copy me.

4) For Altzella, 31 May - 2 June, I would ask that you invite a young but accomplished
Berlin architect who would also publicize our event and plans through the journal
Arch+. His name is Thomas Kaup of Haertwig Kaup Wiegand + Pariner, Stargarder
Strale 65-66, 10437 Berlin (030 446 2126; fax 446 2936). I do not believe he would
requife any travel allowance, but I don't know whether he would drive to Altzella or
take a train to Dresden. FPlease copy me on any correspondence with Kaup.

est wishes,

I efso
Professor of History and Architecture
Head, Department of Architecture
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